From: J BROADY

Sent: Thu 7/11/2013 7:53 AM

To: Graham Wyatt

Subject: Bishop Blaize

Dear Sir,

 

 

This email is in regard to the following planning applications

13/00743/F:  Erection of two new dwellings: Land to the east and adjacent to Bishops End Burdrop OX15 5RQ

13/00781/F: Change of use of a redundant barn/store into a 1 bedroom self-contained holiday letting cottage: Bishops End Burdrop

13/00808/CLUE: Certificate of Lawful Use Existing: Change of use from A4 to A1: Bishops End Burdrop Please do not allow these people to take away our 'Pub' and build large houses on the carpark area. I object to these three applications.

 

Yours faithfully,

 

Joan Broady

